
StrongStart is
closed from June

24th through
September 18th

for Summer holidays.

 New Registrations:


























Please ensure you are registering at one of 24 StrongStart Centres when completing your
registration as the school name will indicate "StrongStart Centre" in the drop down menu of

schools listings. If you have questions or need assistance with registration, a StrongStart
educator will be available upon their return.

Complete the
application:

Prepare the
required

documents:

Select a centre from  pg.
3 of the StrongStart

brochure

 Returning Families:



If you have already registered
and attended StrongStart

before, your application will be
reactivated on September 18th.


